
De: Rosa Isabel Peña Sastre <r.pena@rocajunyent.com> 
Date: dl., 20 d’abr. 2020 a les 16:36 
Subject: INTERNATIONAL LEGAL WEBINARS 
To: f.zanasi@iflstudiolegale.com <f.zanasi@iflstudiolegale.com>, 
francescamaria.zanasi@milano.pecavvocati.it 
<francescamaria.zanasi@milano.pecavvocati.it> 
Cc: Marta Cuadrada <mcuadrada@icab.cat>, Internacional 
<internacional@icab.cat> 
  
Dear Francesca, 
  
I send you my sincerest greetings and wishes and hope you and your families are 
safe and well during this current situation. 
  
In light of this global health emergency, the Barcelona Bar Association has decided 
to organise some "International Legal Webinars" on-line for our members, in order 
to offer them pre-recorded training sessions.  
  
We were considering the possibility that representatives from our International 
Twining Bars could also participate in this Webinars by presenting a short 
exposition of the impact of the Corona virus crisis in current topics of interest such 
as: 
  
•           Labour rights 
•           Consumers rights 
•           Contractual obligations and liability, with special focus on lease agreements 
and mortgages 
•           Situation of the public tenders and the performance of public contracts 
•           Import of goods 
•           Joint custody of children 
•           Current situation in the Courts 
•           any other topic that you may consider… 
  
The point would be to explain the current measures that your country has adopted 
in any of the mentioned topics after the health crisis started,  giving as well an 
European vision. 
  
Therefore, we would be very delighted if your Bar would participate in this project. 
  
In the case of a positive reply, we will proceed as follows: 
  
-        We will need that you connect us with the representative of your Bar who could 
make the presentation.  
  



-        He/she would have to send us a video presentation (15 minutes max). We 
would previously send the speaker all the technical practicalities. 
  
-        In case of questions from the audience, we would have a second session for 
the questions. The questions will be send in advance and the speaker could make 
another short video to respond them. 
  
In case that you would like to offer the same to your members, we would be more 
than happy to proceed in the same way.  
  
We are looking forward to initiate this mutual collaboration in benefit of all our Bar 
members. 
  
Thank you very much, 
  
With my best wishes. 
  
  
  
Rosa Isabel Peña 
Partner                                    |          President International Relations Committee 
Public Law Department             |            Barcelona Bar Association 
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